
 

Dear Parents, 

The stage is up and there is singing all around school. We can’t wait to welcome you for our 

Christmas celebrations.  

Rec & Y6 – ‘Boogie Woogie Nativity’ at 9.30am on Tuesday 5th December and 3.30pm on Wednesday 

6th December. 

Y1 &Y2 – ‘Prickly Hay’ at 3.30pm on Tuesday 5th December and 9.30am on Wednesday 6th December. 

 

Winter reminder 

As we head towards the Winter months can we please remind you to send your child to school with 

a named coat – where possible, we will have break times and lunchtimes outside still. 

 

Public Health Notice 

We have been asked to share the attached information with you about the MMR Vaccine. Please 

take the time to read it and follow their guidance. 

 

 

Holiday Clubs 

Please email the school office if you would like details for clubs taking place during the Christmas 

holidays. 

 

 



Thank you PTA 

Our wonderful PTA have again this year sponsored a Christmas Tree at Chester Cathedral and Mrs 

Hayes has done a marvellous job producing decorations with some of the children using the message 

‘look after the planet’. 

 

PTA Smiggle Advent Calendar Raffle 

 

Have a lovely weekend 

Wendy Lyon 


